
Glasgow City Health and Social Care Partnership ward update noted.  
 
6  There was submitted and noted a report by the Chief Officer, Glasgow City 
Health and Social Care Partnership (GCHSCP) providing an update regarding work 
being undertaken by GCHSCP in the South area of the city, as detailed in the report. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(1) noted the report; 
 
(2) expressed its disappointment that the report had not covered the Cardonald 

Ward and requested this was included in future reports; and 
 
(3) noted that K Dooley, Communities Support Officer, would arrange to contact 

Daniel Mahar, GCHSCP and Stacey Quinn, Turf to arrange and produce a 
report for future meetings to cover issues and work being carried out within 
the ward. 

 
 


